10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 11 April 1990
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Thank you for your letter of 28 March.

The papers are an original and constructive contribution to
the debate on economic and monetary union and I am most grateful
to you and to Paul Richards for sending them to me. I should be
happy to have a word with you about them, and will ask Charles

Powell to fix a time.
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Sir Michael Butler, GCMG.




